

Joy Lane Primary School

A Love of Learning, for Life, for All

Friday 23rd March 2018



Oyster Bay Nursery & Oysters SRP (ASD) Executive Headteacher: Ms D J Hines Head of School: Mr M Ashley-Jones

Dear Parents & Carers

Reception Classes Trip to The Gulbenkian Theatre – Friday 4th May 2018

To enhance the children's enthusiasm for books and reading we would like to take our Reception classes to the Gulbenkian Theatre to see a performance of the storybook 'What the Ladybird heard' by Julia Donaldson.

We will be travelling by coach to the Gulbenkian Theatre to watch the 10.30am show on Friday 4th May 2018 and will return to Joy Lane in time for lunch. We are asking parents and carers to contribute £11.00 towards the cost of this trip which has been subsidised by the Friends of Joy Lane. This is an invaluable experience for the children and the cost of the coach has been subsidised to enable this to go ahead at a reduced cost.

If you would like your child to take part, please complete and return the slip below to the School Office by Wednesday 18th April 2018, together with your contribution of £11.00 in cash, a cheque payable to Joy Lane Primary School, or you can pay by card or via our online payment system.

The show promises to be full of fun with wonderful characters bringing the book to life, we hope the children will also be inspired further in their topic of Mini-beasts.



Centre of Excellence



Kent CT5 4LT

PHONE: 01227 261430 FAX: 01227 261572 F-MAII: office@ioylane.ke

E-MAIL: office@joylane.kent.sch.uk WEBSITE: http://www.joylane.kent.sch.uk